July 7, 2012
Reeve Steve Upham and County Council Members

On behalf of the St. Paul Animal Shelter we would like to put forth a request to be
able to work the “Collection of Monies” at the “Annual Rodeo Toonie Beef on the
Bun Supper.”

As you know we are planning a new facility in the future and this would help us
greatly as one of our fundraisers, toward our “Building Fund.” It would also be
positive exposure for the animal shelter.

Thanking you in advance for your time and consideration.

Respectfully Submitted

Cheryl Mailloux

Secretary

(780) 645-5165

Animal Shelter & Adoption Society for St. Paul & Area
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